

Coronavirus (COVID-19)- update 22/3/20
On 17th March, following latest government advice, POGP took the decision that all POGP courses due to take place before September 2020 would be cancelled.

POGP are following the POGP cancellation policy and are  rescheduling  the courses in the Autumn or early 2021.Participants booked on the cancelled courses have been informed of this decision and offered places on the next available course or alternatively a refund.
We would ask for your patience and cooperation  as the POGP workshop administrator works through the rescheduling of the courses. 
We are also grateful to  Karen Armitage for the work that she is doing on POGP’s behalf to reschedule the courses and to all our POGP tutors for their speedy co-operation during a rapidly changing and challenging situation
We will post the new rescheduled dates of courses on the website once available
We will continue to monitor government advice and will update our practices as necessary. 
If you have any further queries regarding a course that you may have booked please email : 
pogpcourses@outlook.com
We thank you for your continued understanding and support 

Ruth Hawkes 
POGP Workshop coordinator /ESC Chair


 


